
In Appreciation of Its Staff, FPL Organises Family Day 2015
Published: Wednesday, 21 January 2015 15:40 |  Print | Hits: 769

Tw eet Share 0

WEDNESDAY, 21 JANUARY – In appreciation of

the dedicated commitment of its academic and non-

academic staff, the Welfare and Recreation Club of the
Faculty of Sustainable Agriculture will organise its
Family Day 2015 scheduled for next month.

The programme which will be the first, aims to foster

better relationship among its employees besides
appreciating their hardwork and continuous support.

According to the Secretary of the programme, Jelson Ationg, about 60 employees along with their families will be
joining the programme which will be held by the lakeside of the campus.

According to him, among the activities planned includes aerobics, karaoke and telematch.

“There will also be lucky draws with the grand prize being an LCD television set,” he said when contacted by

Media.

FPL Family Day 2015 will be held on 7 February and will be officiated by the Dean of the Faculty, Prof. Dr. Wan
Mohamad Wan Othman. – ZMD (fl)

Media and Citra Division
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